
 
Barwell Road Elementary  

Title I Family Engagement Policy 2025-26 
 

We believe families are essential partners in helping every child succeed! 
 

Your voice matters! To ensure families have a chance to share their thoughts about our Title I Family 
Engagement Policy, we will: 

• Share information about what it means to be part of a Title I school at various family engagement 
events throughout the year. 

• Provide a copy of the policy at home or post it on our school website, along with an easy-to-use 
feedback form that can be completed on paper, with a pencil, or electronically. 

 
Ways You Can Get Involved 

• Staggered Entry: Learn about Title I programs and funding at the start of the year. 
• Policy Review: Share your ideas to help us improve family engagement. 
• PTA Meetings: Guide school events and activities. 
• Family Events: Participate in parent-teacher conferences, transition meetings, awards 

celebrations, Donuts for Dad, Muffins for Moms, Family Night Events, and more! 
 
Working Together for Student Success 

• Every grade level has a School–Parent Compact outlining how families and staff support learning 
together. 

 
How We Support Families 

• Share grade-level expectations and learning strategies during Curriculum Nights meetings. 
• Provide materials and training to strengthen student learning. 
• Partner with families on MTSS/intervention plans for students’ individual needs. 
• Offer interpreters and translations to help families communicate with staff. 

 
Making Engagement Accessible 

• Meetings and events at flexible times. 
• Information and resources in multiple languages. 
• A welcoming environment where all families feel valued and included. 

 

Your Voice Matters! And together, we can make Barwell Road Elementary 
a place where every child thrives!  


